
 
 

 
 
 
Top graph is NY Times projected cases per day of CV19 infection growth curves based on their 
assumptions of 1) No control measures having been implemented;  2) some control measures 
implemented;  and 3) strict control measures having been imposed.  The dark vertical bars are 
my best representation of our scheduled meeting dates at the Canton Library.  None of them 
look particularly good to me.  I am willing to bet that the curve that emerges in reality will be a 
cross between “some” and “severe”.   
 
The question is:  will restrictions on public meetings be extended to the August time frame and 
should we be anticipating that?  I am betting on at least July’s meeting time and I suggest that 
we avoid all meetings until at least the August date, and perhaps even cancelling that one as 
well.  Please send me your thoughts! 
 
Field collecting should be OK and good to go as we will be outside and physically separated.  
Your thoughts on that issue too! 
 
Last issue is:  what about the August show date?  Make decision around June time frame or 
cancel for the year??  Would welcome your thoughts, suggestions, and input from the 
membership on this biggie as well;   --Bill-- 


